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Wednesday, July 11, 2001

Research students published in Meeting of Minds journal
Oakland University research students recently were published in the "Meeting of the Minds: Journal of Undergraduate
Research, Volume 3."

The students who had papers published include:

From the Chemistry Department, Diane Brault of Rochester, with R. Craig Taylor, published for her research on "Quasi–
Homoleptic Organonitrile Complexes of Platinum (II)."

From the Department of Biomedical Sciences and the Howard Hughes Medical Institute Program in Biological Communication,
Suzanne Marinco of Warren, Amelita Sanchez of Auburn Hills, and Sumit Dinda of Rochester, with V.K. Moudgil, published for
their research on "Regulation of Tumor Suppressor Protein p53 in Breast Cancer Cells by Chemotherapeutic Agent Taxol."

From the Department of Chemistry, Patrick Mullin of Auburn Hills with R. Craig Taylor, published for his research on "Pt(II) and
Pt(IV) Complexes of Oxazolines–an NMR Study."

From the Department of Psychology, Cheryl Peters of Highland and Cheryl Stayer of Troy, with Robert Stewart, were published
for their research on "Relationship Satisfaction and Measurement Equivalence."

From the Department of Modern Languages and Literature, Seema Shah of Troy with Frances Meuser was published for
research on "The Influence of the Bible on Medieval Spanish Literature: An Analysis of 'Libro de Buen Amor' by Juan Ruiz,
Arcipreste de Hita."

The published papers were first presented at the Meeting of the Minds, VIII conference in May 2000. The Meeting of the Minds
is a conference that celebrates undergraduate research, and is hosted by Oakland University, the University of Michigan-
Dearborn and the University of Michigan-Flint.

Dr. Mary Papazian, associate dean of the College of Arts and Sciences, played a key role in the coordination and facilitation of
the Meetings of the Minds this year.
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